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Melton Neighbourhood Plan

| would like to congratulate all those who produced the Melton Neighbourhood Plan. However there
is one small point of fact that should be corrected in case it is queried.

Under para 5.4 second bullet point it is stated: Traffic coming from the Wickham Market direction
wanting to access A12 has to currently drive through Ufford and Melton (traffic lights) which at peak
times can create a big tailback.

This is not quite true. Traffic from Wickham Market heading for the southward A12 will pass through
Ufford and go straight ahead onto the A12. It will not turn off toward the traffic lights in Melton. Traffic
wanting the northward A12 may either follow Yarmouth Road and Woods Lane, or go in the other
direction through Wickham Market and join the A12 to the north of the town.

| hope this is helpful.

John T. McMullan (Professor)
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